
un ange ekladata

2023-03-10 1/20 un ange ekladata

Read free Collected ghost
stories owc hardback oxford
worlds classics hardback
collection [PDF]
The Iliad Heart Of Darkness (Owc) The Collected Ghost
Stories The Metamorphosis and Other Stories Selected
Essays Heart of Darkness and Other Tales The Turn of
the Screw and Other Stories Gothic Tales Upanisads
Reissue Owc :Pb Wuthering Heights The Iliad Robinson
Crusoe The First Philosophers Oxford The Collected
Peter Pan The Iliad The Major Works The Oxford
Shakespeare: Hamlet Capital Four Major Plays On
Obligations Republic Gorgias Owc Germinal Owc:Pb Pere
Goriot (Owc) Les Liaisons Dangereuses Owc:Pb La Dame
Aux Camelias Reissue Owc:Pb Mary Barton, a Tale of
Manchester Life Victorian Fairy Tales Life and Death
Crime and Punishment (Translated by Constance Garnett
with an Introduction by Nathan B. Fagin) The Koran
Candide and Other Stories Poetry of the First World War
The Complete Odes The Oxford Large Print Dictionary
Discourses and Selected Writings Defence of Socrates,
Euthyphro, Crito Constellation Myths The Rise of Rome :
Books One to Five



un ange ekladata

2023-03-10 2/20 un ange ekladata

The Iliad 1796
digicat publishing presents to you this special edition
of the collected ghost stories by m r james digicat
publishing considers every written word to be a legacy
of humankind every digicat book has been carefully
reproduced for republishing in a new modern format the
books are available in print as well as ebooks digicat
hopes you will treat this work with the acknowledgment
and passion it deserves as a classic of world
literature

Heart Of Darkness (Owc) 2004-10-01
for the 125th anniversary of kafka s birth comes an
astonishing new translation of his best known stories
in a spectacular graphic package

The Collected Ghost Stories
2022-08-01
a good essay must draw its curtain round us but it must
be a curtain that shuts us in not out according to
virginia woolf the goal of the essay is simply that it
should give pleasure it should lay us under a spell
with its first word and we should only wake refreshed
with its last one of the best practitioners of the art
she analysed so rewardingly woolf displayed her essay
writing skills across a wide range of subjects with all
the craftsmanship substance and rich allure of her
novels this selection brings together thirty of her
best essays including the famous mr bennett and mrs
brown a clarion call for modern fiction she discusses
the arts of writing and of reading and the particular
role and reputation of women writers she writes
movingly about her father and the art of biography and
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of the london scene in the early decades of the
twentieth century overall these pieces are as
indispensable to an understanding of this great writer
as they are enchanting in their own right about the
series for over 100 years oxford world s classics has
made available the widest range of literature from
around the globe each affordable volume reflects oxford
s commitment to scholarship providing the most accurate
text plus a wealth of other valuable features including
expert introductions by leading authorities helpful
notes to clarify the text up to date bibliographies for
further study and much more

The Metamorphosis and Other Stories
2009-07-09
heart of darkness an outpost of progress karain youth
the finest of all conrad s tales heart of darkness is
set in an atmosphere of mystery and menace and tells of
marlow s perilous journey up the congo river to relieve
his employer s agent the renowned and formidable mr
kurtz what he sees on his journey and his eventual
encounter with kurtz horrify and perplex him and call
into question the very bases of civilization and human
nature endlessly reinterpreted by critics and adapted
for film radio and television the story shows conrad at
his most intense and sophisticated the other three
tales in this volume depict corruption and obsession
and question racial assumptions set in the exotic
surroundings of africa malaysia and the east they
variously appraise the glamour folly and rapacity of
imperial adventure this revised edition uses the
english first edition texts and has a new chronology
and bibliography about the series for over 100 years
oxford world s classics has made available the widest
range of literature from around the globe each
affordable volume reflects oxford s commitment to



un ange ekladata

2023-03-10 4/20 un ange ekladata

scholarship providing the most accurate text plus a
wealth of other valuable features including expert
introductions by leading authorities helpful notes to
clarify the text up to date bibliographies for further
study and much more

Selected Essays 2009-10-15
in 1898 henry james wrote a novella that would become
one of the most famous and critically discussed ghost
stories ever written the turn of the screw three other
examples of james s tales of the supernatural the altar
of the dead the beast in the jungle and the jolly
corner are included in this edition these texts reveal
on both the thematic and narrative levels james s
deepest concerns as a writer the texts in this edition
are all drawn from the new york edition of james s
works the introduction traces the extensive critical
debate around the turn of the screw and situates the
texts in contemporary discussions of the supernatural
appendices include material on the tales reception
james s writings on the supernatural and the study of
the supernatural in the nineteenth century

Heart of Darkness and Other Tales
2008-05-08
there was a rumour too that he was a devil worshipper
or something of that sort and also that he had the evil
eye arthur conan doyle was the greatest genre writer
britain has ever produced throughout a long writing
career he drew on his own medical background his
travels and his increasing interest in spiritualism and
the occult to produce a spectacular array of gothic
stories many of doyle s writings are recognized as the
very greatest tales of terror they range from hauntings
in the polar wasteland to evil surgeons and malevolent
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jungle landscapes this collection brings together over
thirty of conan doyle s best gothic tales in a
scholarly edition for the first time darryl jones s
introduction discusses the contradictions in conan
doyle s very public life as a medical doctor who became
obsessed with the spirit world or a british imperialist
drawn to support irish home rule and shows the ways in
which these found articulation in that most anxious of
all literary forms the gothic

The Turn of the Screw and Other
Stories 2010-05-07
presents the first major english translation of the
ancient upanis ads in over half a century includes an
introduction and note on the translation by the
translator a guide to sanskrit pronunciation and a list
of names

Gothic Tales 2016
wuthering heights is one of the most famous love
stories in the english language it is also one of the
most potent revenge narratives the passionate tale of
catherine and heathcliff is presented here in a new
edition that examines the qualities that make it such a
compelling novel

Upanisads Reissue Owc :Pb 2008-04-17
war the bringer of tears war glory despair and mourning
for 2 700 years the iliad has gripped listeners and
readers with the story of achilles anger and hector s
death this tragic episode during the siege of troy
sparked by a quarrel between the leader of the greek
army and its mightiest warrior achilles is played out
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between mortals and gods with devastating human
consequences it is a story of many truths speaking of
awesome emotions the quest for fame and revenge the
plight of women and the lighthearted laughter of the
gods above all it confronts us with war in all its
brutality and with fleeting images of peace which
punctuate the poem as distant memories startling
comparisons and doomed aspirations the iliad s
extraordinary power testifies to the commitment of its
many readers who have turned to it in their own
struggles to understand life and death this elegant and
compelling new translation is accompanied by a full
introduction and notes that guide the reader in
understanding the poem and the many different contexts
in which it was performed and read

Wuthering Heights 2009-10-08
robinson crusoe was presented as a true autobiography
of a castaway marooned for 28 years on an uninhabited
island the book s plot is believed to be based on the
story of the real life castaway alexander selkirk and
is first published on 25 april 1719 it was been
considered one of the first english novels

The Iliad 2011-09-08
these first philosophers paved the way for the work of
plato and aristotle and hence for the whole of western
thought this is a unique and invaluable collection of
the works of the presocratics and the sophists
waterfield brings together the works of these early
thinkers with brilliant new translation and exceptional
commentary this is the ideal anthology for the student
of this increasingly appreciated field of classical
philosophy
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Robinson Crusoe 2009-03-26
unlike some other reproductions of classic texts 1 we
have not used ocr optical character recognition as this
leads to bad quality books with introduced typos 2 in
books where there are images such as portraits maps
sketches etc we have endeavoured to keep the quality of
these images so they represent accurately the original
artefact although occasionally there may be certain
imperfections with these old texts we feel they deserve
to be made available for future generations to enjoy

The First Philosophers 2012-08-01
a new collection of j m barrie s peter pan stories from
his first appearance in the little white bird to the
final version of the peter pan play we know today

Oxford 2019
war the bringer of tears war glory despair and mourning
for 2 700 years the iliad has gripped listeners and
readers with the story of achilles anger and hector s
death this tragic episode during the siege of troy
sparked by a quarrel between the leader of the greek
army and its mightiest warrior achilles is played out
between mortals and gods with devastating human
consequences it is a story of many truths of awesome
emotions the quest for fame and revenge the plight of
women and the lighthearted laughter of the gods above
all it confronts us with war in all its brutality and
with fleeting images of peace which punctuate the poem
as distant memories startling comparisons and doomed
aspirations the iliad s extraordinary power testifies
to the commitment of its many readers who have turned
to it in their own struggles to understand life and
death this elegant and compelling new translation is
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accompanied by a full introduction and notes that guide
the reader in understanding the poem and the many
different contexts in which it was performed and read

The Collected Peter Pan 2017-04-07
this authoritative edition was formerly published in
the acclaimed oxford authors series under the general
editorship of frank kermode it brings together a unique
combination of wordsworth s poetry and prose all the
major poems complemented by important letters prefaces
and essays to give the essence of his work and thinking

The Iliad 2008-07-10
hamlet s combination of violence and introspection is
unusual among shakespeare s tragedies it is also full
of curious riddles and fascinating paradoxes making it
one of his most widely discussed plays professor
hibbard s illuminating and original introduction
explains the process by which variant texts were fused
together in the eighteenth century to create the most
commonly used text of today drawing on both critical
and theatrical history he shows how this fusion makes
hamlet seem a much more problematic play than it was
when it originally appeared in the first folio of 1623
the oxford shakespeare edition presents a radically new
text based on that first folio which printed
shakespeare s own revision of an earlier version the
result is a theatrical and highly practical edition for
students and performers alike

The Major Works 2008-04-17
a classic of early modernism capital combines vivid
historical detail with economic analysis to produce a
bitter denunciation of mid victorian capitalist society
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it has also proved to be the most influential work in
social science in the twentieth century marx did for
social science what darwin had done for biology
millions of readers this century have treated capital
as a sacred text subjecting it to as many different
interpretations as the bible itself no mere work of dry
economics marx s great work depicts the unfolding of
industrial capitalism as a tragic drama with a message
which has lost none of its relevance today this is the
only abridged edition to take account of the whole of
capital it offers virtually all of volume 1 which marx
himself published in 1867 excerpts from a new
translation of the result of the immediate process of
production and a selection of key chapters from volume
3 which engels published in 1895 about the series for
over 100 years oxford world s classics has made
available the widest range of literature from around
the globe each affordable volume reflects oxford s
commitment to scholarship providing the most accurate
text plus a wealth of other valuable features including
expert introductions by leading authorities helpful
notes to clarify the text up to date bibliographies for
further study and much more

The Oxford Shakespeare: Hamlet
1999-09-02
this collection of plays is taken from the oxford ibsen
james mcfarlane s acclaimed scholarly edition

Capital 2008-05-08
on obligations de officiis was written by cicero in
late 44 bc after the assassination of julius caesar to
provide principles of behaviour for aspiring
politicians it explores the apparent tensions between
honourable conduct and expediency in public life and
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the right and wrong ways ofattaining political
leadership the principles of honourable behaviour are
based on the stoic virtues of wisdom justice
magnanimity and propriety in cicero s view the
intrinsically useful is always identical with the
honourable cicero s famous treatise has played a
seminal role in the formation of ethical values in
western christendom adopted by the fourth century
christian humanists it beame transmuted into the moral
code of the high middle ages thereafter in the
renaissance from the time of petrarch and in theage of
enlightenment that followed it was given central
prominence in discussion of the government of states
today when corruption and conflict in political life
are the focus of so much public attention on
obligations is still the foremost guide to good conduct

Four Major Plays 2001
a model for the ideal state includes discussion of the
nature and application of justice the role of the
philosopher in society the goals of education and the
effects of art upon character

On Obligations 2008-04-17
the struggle which plato has socrates recommend to his
interlocutors in gorgias and to his readers is the
struggle to overcome the temptations of worldly success
and to concentrate on genuine morality ostensibly an
enquiry into the value of rhetoric the dialogue soon
becomes an investigation into the value of these two
contrasting ways of life in a series of dazzling and
bold arguments plato attempts to establish that only
morality can bring a person true happiness and to
demolish alternative viewpoints it is not suprising
that gorgias is one of plato s most widely read
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dialogues philosophers read it for its coverage of
central moral issues others enjoy its vividness clarity
and occasional bitter humour this new translation is
accompanied by explanatory notes and an informative
introduction about the series for over 100 years oxford
world s classics has made available the widest range of
literature from around the globe each affordable volume
reflects oxford s commitment to scholarship providing
the most accurate text plus a wealth of other valuable
features including expert introductions by leading
authorities helpful notes to clarify the text up to
date bibliographies for further study and much more

Republic 2008-04-17
the novel s central character is etienne lantier
previously seen in l assommoir 1877 a young migrant
worker who arrives at the forbidding coalmining town of
montsou in the bleak far north of france to earn a
living as a miner sacked from his previous job on the
railways for assaulting a superior he befriends the
veteran miner maheu who finds him somewhere to stay and
gets him a job pushing the carts down the pit etienne
is portrayed as a hard working idealist but also a
naïve youth zola s genetic theories come into play as
etienne is presumed to have inherited his macquart
ancestors traits of hotheaded impulsiveness and an
addictive personality capable of exploding into rage
under the influence of drink or strong passions from
barnesandnoble com jan 21 2014

Gorgias Owc 2008-07-10
specially commissioned for the world s classics this
translation includes a full editorial apparatus
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Germinal Owc:Pb 1999
the complex moral ambiguities of seduction and revenge
make les liaisons dangereuses 1782 one of the most
scandalous and controversial novels in european
literature its prime movers the vicomte de valmont and
the marquise de merteuil gifted wealthy and bored form
an unholy alliance and turn seduction into a game and
they play this game with such wit and style that it is
impossible not to admire them until they discover
mysterious rules that they cannot understand in the
ensuing battle there can be no winners and the innocent
suffer with the guilty this new translation gives
laclos a modern voice and readers will be able to judge
whether the novel is as diabolical and infamous as its
critics have claimed or whether it has much to tell us
about a world we still inhabit douglas parmee is
retired fellow of queen s college cambridge he is the
translator of nana attack on the mill zola and a
sentimental journey flaubert for world s classics david
coward is professor of french at the university of
leeds he is the translator and editor of maupassant de
sade and dumas in world s classics

Pere Goriot (Owc) 2008-04-17
it is a story of a young man who has an affair with a
courtesan marguerite his father ends the affair and
marguerite dies of tuberculosis

Les Liaisons Dangereuses Owc:Pb
2008-05-08
the victorian fascination with fairyland is reflected
in the literature of the period which includes some of
the most imaginative fairy tales ever written they
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offer the shortest path to the age s dreams desires and
wishes authors central to the nineteenth century canon
such as thackeray oscar wilde ford madox ford and
rudyard kipling wrote fairy tales and authors primarily
famous for their work in the genre include george
macdonald juliana ewing mary de morgan and andrew lang
this anthology brings together fourteen of the best
stories by these and other outstanding practitioners to
show the vibrancy and variety of the form and its
ability to reflect our deepest concerns the stories in
this selection range from pure whimsy and romance to
witty satire and darker uncanny mystery paradox proves
central to a form offered equally to children and
adults fairyland is a dynamic and beguiling place one
that permits the most striking explorations of gender
suffering love family and the travails of identity
michael newton s introduction and notes explore the
literary marketplace in which these tales appeared as
well as the role they played in contemporary debates on
scepticism and belief the book also includes a
selection of original illustrations by some of the
masters of the field such as richard doyle arthur
hughes and walter crane

La Dame Aux Camelias Reissue Owc:Pb
1849
raskolnikov is an impoverished former student living in
saint petersburg russia who feels compelled to rob and
murder alyona ivanovna an elderly pawn broker and money
lender after much deliberation the young man sneaks
into her apartment and commits the murder in the chaos
of the crime raskolnikov fails to steal anything of
real value the primary purpose of his actions to begin
with in the period that follows raskolnikov is racked
with guilt over the crime that he has committed and
begins to worry excessively about being discovered his
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guilt begins to manifest itself in physical ways he
falls into a feverish state and his actions grow
increasingly strange almost as if he subconsciously
wishes to be discovered as suspicion begins to mount
towards him he is ultimately faced with the decision as
to how he can atone for the heinous crime that he has
committed for it is only through this atonement that he
may achieve some psychological relief as is common with
dostoyevsky s work the author brilliantly explores the
psychology of his characters providing the reader with
a deeper understanding of the motivations and conflicts
that are central to the human condition first published
in 1866 crime and punishment is one of fyodor
dostoyevsky s most famous novels and to this day is
regarded as one of the true masterpieces of world
literature this edition is printed on premium acid free
paper is translated by constance garnett and includes
an introduction by nathan b fagin

Mary Barton, a Tale of Manchester
Life 2015
the story of candide a naive youth who is conscripted
shipwrecked robbed and tortured by the inquisition
without losing his will to live is accompanied by four
other stories novelist

Victorian Fairy Tales 1868
the first world war produced an extraordinary flowering
of poetic talent poets whose words commemorate the
conflict more personally and as enduringly as monuments
in stone lines such as what passing bells for these who
die as cattle and they shall grow not old as we that
are left grow old have come to express the feelings of
a nation about the horrors and aftermath of war this
new anthology provides a definitive record of the
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achievements of the great war poets as well as offering
generous selections from the celebrated soldier poets
including wilfred owen siegfried sassoon rupert brooke
and ivor gurney it also incorporates less well known
writing by civilian and women poets music hall and
trench songs provide a further lyrical perspective on
the war a general introduction charts the history of
the war poets reception and challenges prevailing myths
about the war poets progress from idealism to
bitterness the work of each poet is prefaced with a
biographical account that sets the poems in their
historical context although the war has now passed out
of living memory its haunting of our language and
culture has not been exorcised its poetry survives
because it continues to speak to and about us

Life and Death 2017-05
the greek poet pindar c 518 428 bc composed victory
odes for winners in the ancient games including the
olympics the odes contain versions of some of the best
known greek myths and are also a valuable source for
greek religion and ethics verity s lucid translations
are complemented by insights into competition myth and
meaning we can speak of no greater contest than olympia
the greek poet pindar c 518 428 bc composed victory
odes for winners in the ancient games including the
olympics he celebrated the victories of athletes
competing in foot races horse races boxing wrestling
all in fighting and the pentathlon and his odes are
fascinating not only for their poetic qualities but for
what they tell us about the games pindar praises the
victor by comparing him to mythical heroes and the gods
but also reminds the athlete of his human limitations
the odes contain versions of some of the best known
greek myths such as jason and the argonauts and perseus
and medusa and are a valuable source for greek religion
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and ethics pindar s startling use of language striking
metaphors bold syntax enigmatic expressions makes
reading his poetry a uniquely rewarding experience
anthony verity s lucid translations are complemented by
an introduction and notes that provide insight into
competition myth and meaning

Crime and Punishment (Translated by
Constance Garnett with an
Introduction by Nathan B. Fagin) 1998
contains the discourses fragments enchiridion i must
die but must i die bawling epictetus a greek stoic and
freed slave ran a thriving philosophy school in
nicopolis in the early second century ad his animated
discussions were celebrated for their rhetorical
wizardry and were written down by arrian his most
famous pupil the discourses argue that happiness lies
in learning to perceive exactly what is in our power to
change and what is not and in embracing our fate to
live in harmony with god and nature in this personal
practical guide to the ethics of stoicism and moral
self improvement epictetus tackles questions of freedom
and imprisonment illness and fear family friendship and
love translated and edited with an introduction by
robert dobbin

The Koran 2008-04-17
these new translations present plato s remarkable
dramatization of the momentous events surrounding the
trial of socrates in 399 bc on charges of irreligion
and corrupting the young the euthyphro defence of
socrates and crito form a dramatic and thematic
sequence raising fundamental questions about the basis
of moral religious legal and political obligation plato
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explores these issues with a freshness and directness
that have never been surpassed in the defence of
socrates plato seeks not only to clear his master s
name but also to defend the whole socratic way of life
and therefore philosophy itself the result is an
oratorical masterpiece the euthyphro an inquiry into
the nature of piety probes the relationship between
religion and morality the crito discusses the citizen s
obligation to the state in the context of a life or
death issue confronting socrates himself whether or not
to escape from prison david gallop s introduction
provides a stimulating philosophical and historical
analysis of these texts complemented by useful
explanatory notes and an index of names to make this
edition invaluable to readers new to these timeless
classics about the series for over 100 years oxford
world s classics has made available the widest range of
literature from around the globe each affordable volume
reflects oxford s commitment to scholarship providing
the most accurate text plus a wealth of other valuable
features including expert introductions by leading
authorities helpful notes to clarify the text up to
date bibliographies for further study and much more

Candide and Other Stories 2013-10-10
first published as an oxford world s classics paperback
2015 verso of title page

Poetry of the First World War
2007-07-12
romulus and remus the rape of lucretia horatius at the
bridge the saga of coriolanus cincinnatus called from
his farm to save the state these and many more are
stories which immortalized by livy in his history of
early rome have become part of our cultural heritage
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this new annotated translation includes maps and an
index and is based on r m ogilvie s oxford classical
text the best to date the fates ordained the founding
of this great city and the beginning of the world s
mightiest empire second only to the power of the gods
romulus and remus the rape of lucretia horatius at the
bridge the saga of coriolanus cincinnatus called from
his farm to save the state these and many more are
stories which immortalised by livy in his history of
early rome have become part of our cultural heritage
the historian s huge work written between 20 bc and ad
17 ran to 12 books beginning with rome s founding in
753 bc and coming down to livy s own lifetime 9 bc
books 1 5 cover the period from rome s beginnings to
her first great foreign conquest the capture of the
etruscan city of veii and a few years later to her
first major defeat the sack of the city by the gauls in
390 bc

The Complete Odes 1989

The Oxford Large Print Dictionary
2008-08-28

Discourses and Selected Writings
1997-03-20

Defence of Socrates, Euthyphro, Crito
2015
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Constellation Myths 1998-10-01

The Rise of Rome : Books One to Five
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